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The citizens of Oregon are already overtaxed. The state is losing residents and will 

continue to do so,  since while our government is awash in funds it is failing to 

effectively deploy , our standard of living continues to decline. I strongly oppose this 

bill as do all the Oregonians to whom I have spoken. My family has resided in this 

state for over two decades but for the first time we are considering leaving our 

beloved state. I urge you not to do this. 


